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This bill is a slap to the face of homeowners, local businesses, and all property 

owners who have invested their time and money to make Oregon a clean, safe, and 

valuable living space.  Voting to support this bill is irresponsible and a clear statement 

that our representatives do not have in mind the best interests of those constituents 

who promote livability and progress in Oregon.   


